
Confessions: 5.00pm Saturday (HA), after masses on the 1st Sunday of the month,  
Thursdays (HF) (usually) during adoration. 

[HA= Holy Angels, Ash and HF= Holy Family, Farnham, * masses in the hall] 

Offertory 
Holy Angels 
13th January    £317.58 
SPUC Collection     £79.31 
Christmas Crib Collection   £75.37 
  

Holy Family 
13th January    £250.00 
SPUC Collection    £142.00 
Christmas Crib    £150.00 

There is a second collection for Pax Christi this 
week. Please use the envelopes provided for this 
collection. 

Holy Angels 
 
Churches Together Afternoon Teas .Sunday 20th 
January 2019  Come along and enjoy, sandwiches, tea, 
cake and a natter. 

Holy Family 
CHURCH CLEANERS NEEDED
Please can you spare a couple of hours every four to six 
weeks to help us keep our church clean?
Most of our current teams of cleaners have been quietly 
working away for many years ( some as many as 30) 
and are now in their 60’s and 70’s.
We really do need some younger volunteers.
If you feel able to help please let Father Robin or 
Deacon John know or phone Mary on 01252 714990. 
Thank you.


There are many events taking place in Farnham for the 
week of Christian Unity. This begins with a united  
St.Thomas-on-The Bourne on Sunday 20th January 
2019 starting at 6:00 p.m. Please see the Churches 
Together website for the full schedule. https://
together.ourchurchweb.org.uk/farnham/#wpcuu 
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Sat 19 Jan 5.30pm HA Vigil Mass James & Margaret Kiely (RIP)

Sun 20 Jan 9.15am 
11.00am

HF 
HA

Mass -  2nd Sunday Ordinary Time 
Mass

Missa pro populo 
Mary Cash (RIP)

Mon 21 Jan No Mass  

Tue 22 Jan 9.30 HF Mass St Vincent, Deacon & martyr Katherine Rutland (RIP)

Wed 23 Jan 9.10am 
9.30am

Rosary 
Mass

Thur 24 Jan 6.15pm 
7.30pm

HF Adoration 
Mass, St Francis de Sales Fr Stephen Hinde (RIP)

Fri 25 Jan 9.30am HA Mass Conversion of St Paul

Sat 26 Jan 5.30pm Vigil Mass Thomas McDonagh (RIP)

Sun 27 Jan 9.15am 
11.00pm

HF 
HA

Mass - Third Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 
Mass

                            Parish Office: 65 Ash Church Road, Ash,  Surrey, GU12 6LU  Parish Office Tel: 01252 321422 
                                E-mail: holyofficesurrey@gmail.com       Father Robin Farrow Tel: 01252 321422  

                                                                                                                       Deacon – John Edwards Tel:  01252 405453   (home number) 
The Arundel and Brighton Diocesan Trust is a Registered Charity No. 252878

http://www.holyangelsash.org
http://www.holyfamilyfarnham.co.uk
mailto:holyofficesurrey@gmail.com?subject=
http://www.holyangelsash.org
https://together.ourchurchweb.org.uk/farnham/#wpcuu
https://together.ourchurchweb.org.uk/farnham/#wpcuu
http://www.holyfamilyfarnham.co.uk


CAFOD 

CAFOD Information Evening: Friday 1st February from 
7-9pm at St Pius X Church Hall, Laustan Close, Merrow, 
Guildford GU1 2TS with Jenny Finlayson, new CAFOD 
A&B Community Participation Coordinator and Lucy 
Jardine. Programme Officer for Peru. Learn about Lent 
Fast Day, hear about Lucy's experience of working with 
CAFOD partners in Peru and much more. Contact Jenny 
Finlayson on 01483 898 866 or jfinlayson@cafod.org.uk. 
All welcome – if possible kindly advise if you plan to 
attend.

Karibu Nyumbani 

The orphanage for the last few years has been run 
under a charity called the Welcome Home Ministries 
Tanzania. The trustees have chosen to step down and a 
a new charity, Welcome Home Trust Tanzania, has been 
set up . This means that there are new trustees, a new 
charity number and more importantly a new bank 
account. If you give on a regular basis, can you please 
cancel your old direct debit and fill in a new form which  
you will find at the back of the church. Of course anyone 
can take one of these forms as the orphanage really 
needs support on a monthly basis. For further 
information please ask Gloria Benson, Hilary Gray or 
see the website, www.whtt.org.uk

Justice & Peace group 

Love in Action Programme. Our (final) theme this 
month is 'Community Participation’: how to be a positive 
presence and build community within our parishes and 
where we live and work. Within our communities, we’re 
called to truly be present. By getting involved, we’re 
contributing to our community, our society, we’re helping 
others, and we’re helping Christ. Collect a 'Take-
Home sheet’ from the Justice and Peace team and think 
about how we can respond to the needs of our local 
community in the light of what we’re learning in Love in 
Action.

DOCAT Study Guide Two groups are agin exploring 
this useful, and ‘doable’, accompaniment to the Love in 
Action programme. Meetings are weekly and held in 
parishioner homes: Ash, Friday 2-4pm; Tongham 
Tuesday 7.30-9pm. People (Holy Family welcome) may 
attend which, and any number of sessions that 
suit them. A further group could possibly be arranged. 
Please contact Mike Harte (mikeaharte@gmail.com)(Tel 
01252 904103).

Brick Fund Project 5 Guildford provide emergency 
shelter and ongoing support to help the homeless into 
independent living. Donating to a ‘Brick Fund’ will assist 
their clients to meet the initial cost of £1000 approx. 
needed to acquire independent rented accommodation. 
Carefully assessed clients agree to repay the money 
gradually to enable others to benefit also. We suggest 
donations of £1 per brick. See board in the church 
entrance area.

Step by Step coffee morning for homeless young 
people at St Peter’s Church Saturday 26th January 
9.30-12.30pm.

Citizens Advice will run a free, 4 week course looking 
at practical steps to help people manage their money 
with confidence. Time: starts Wednesday 27th February 
9.30 - 11.30am. Venue: Ash Centre, Ash Hill Road Gu12 
5DP. Book: admin@ashcab.org.uk (email0; 01252 
31471 (phone).

CitizenGO The 2018 Religious Freedom in the 
World Report by Aid to the Church in Need points out 
that 200 million Christians suffered brutal forms of 
persecution, while 350 million Christians are subject to 
various forms of discrimination. Please consider signing 
an online petition to your MEP: https://www.citizengo.org

Diocesan news 

The Annual week of prayer for Christian Unity takes 
place 18th - 25th January.  More information and 
resources can be found on the website https://
ctbi.org.uk/week-of-prayer-for-christian-unity-resources - 
or contact Catherine Martindale at the Philip Howard 
Centre for more information. 

Bible Study Course: St Joan of Arc parish, Farnham, is 
running Jeff Cavins, Catholic, Bible Study Course called 
'Revelation: The Kingdom Yet to Come'. The course runs 
for 11 sessions, and starts on Monday 11 Feb. 2019 and 
finishes on Mon 1 Jul. 2019. There are several weeks 
when there are no meetings. Eight of the meetings 
are on a Monday night and three of the meetings on a 
Friday night. N.B. Materials have to be ordered before 
Christmas and the maximum able to join the course 
would be about 50,  so book quickly, if you really want to 
do this Course. For registration & details of cost, and/or 
for more information, please contact Dorothy McIntosh 
at dorothy.mcintosh@yahoo.co.uk or phone 01420 
22434. Those who participated in the Jeff Cavins Bible 
timeline course put on by Holy Angels last year may be 
especially interested in attending this excellent course, 
on what is an often misunderstood topic. 

National Board of Catholic Women:  Day with Bishop 
Richard on Saturday 23rd February,       From 10 am to 
1 pm, at the St Philip Howard Centre (formerly 
DABCEC). Explore ways to engage with ‘The Word who 
is Life’.  Book at nbcw@rcdab.onmicrosoft.com

Residential Retreat for Doctors:  Spiritual Director Fr 
Stephen Ortiger OSB.  Theme:  ‘Love Your Neighbour 
As Yourself’.
March 1 – 3 at Worth Abbey.  £150 full board.  Sessions 
include:  Who and What We are, Personal challenges, 
Drawing strength from Prayer,
Nurturing our Healthcare Vocation,.  Opportunity to join 
the monastic community at prayer.
Full details from the Retreat Organiser Dr Joe O’Dwyer.  
Email jodwyer@doctors.org.uk putting ‘Doctors Retreat 
in subject line.
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